
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.  As of Monday, you no longer 

have to complete the yellow Health Screening form.  Wednesday is a late start day.  

School begins at 9:30 for all students.  There is a school board meeting on Thursday 

evening at 7:30 pm.  The 2022 Shuey Science Olympiad team will be honored with their 

gold medals at the meeting.  Finally, thank you to all the parents who are using the 

crosswalks and being extra patient during drop off and pick up.  It is very important that 

we keep up these practices every day.  Please do not allow your children to run in 

between cars and across the street.  We do not want another accident to happen.  Your 

child’s safety and the safety of everyone around us is all of our responsibility.  Thank 

you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


